

East Dale Road Melton, North Ferriby East Yorkshire, HU14 3HS

Tel: 01482 631208 Fax: 01482 636703

enquiries@southhunsley.org.uk southhunsley.org.uk

To: Parents/Carers of Year 7 Pupils

Our Ref: 87765649

17 July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Arbor

We are looking forward to welcoming your child to South Hunsley School in September.

You will shortly receive a welcome email from us with a link to set up your password for Arbor, which is our management information system.

Once you have set up your password, you can login into the parent app here: https://south-hunsley-school-and-sixth-form.uk.arbor.sc/

You can also download the Arbor Parent App on your smartphone via the App Store or Google Play Store.







Once you have the app, please check the information that we hold for you and your child are correct. You will be able to amend this information; however, you will not be able to view the changes in real time as they will be reviewed by the school first.

As a school, we use Arbor for many of our school processes. This reduces the need for parents and carers to use a number of different platforms. South Hunsley School is a cashless site so any new payments needed for lunches, clubs, visits, and the school shop should be made on Arbor. The Arbor app can also be used to view your child or children's attendance and to record an absence.

If you have any queries regarding the Arbor Parent App or you do not receive the welcome email with a link, please contact enquiries@southhunsley.org.uk before 22 July 2024.

Thank you for your support, and we hope you find the Arbor Parent App useful.

Yours faithfully,

Mr B Gray

Deputy Headteacher



